
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY COUNCIL WILL BE HELD 
ON Monday, December 3, 2018, AT 4:30 p.m. AT THE southwest corner of Park Street and 
East High Street in Charlottesville, Virginia on the grounds on the Albemarle County 
Courthouse. 
  

THE PROPOSED AGENDA IS AS FOLLOWS: 
 
Announcement of an Agreement between Albemarle County and the City of Charlottesville 
concerning construction of a new General District Courts complex and a parking structure that 
will serve both localities.   
 
BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL BY Brian Wheeler 

 
SOUTHWEST CORNER OF PARK ST AND EAST HIGH ST – December 3, 2018 

 
Council met in special session on this date with the following members present: Ms. 

Walker; Ms. Hill; Dr. Bellamy; Ms. Galvin; and Mr. Signer. They were joined by the members 
of the Albemarle Board of Supervisors. 

 
Ms. Walker called the meeting to order at 4:35 p.m.  
 
Ms. Ann Mallek, chair of the Albemarle Board of Supervisors, and Ms. Walker shared a 

joint announcement of an agreement reached between Albemarle County and the City of 
Charlottesville concerning construction of a new General District Courts complex and a parking 
structure that will serve both localities.   

 
The specifics of the agreement were to be brought before Council for approval at their 

regular meeting that evening. 
 
Ms. Walker adjourned the meeting at 4:43 p.m. 

 


